



Shadowbriar Elementary: Parent Involvement Policy 2023-2024

Shadowbriar Elementary School believes "Collaboration is Key." We also believe that parental involvement and cooperation are very important in our reaching the educational objectives of our students.

Shadowbriar Elementary School has established the following to encourage strong parental involvement at the school-wide level:

- Title I School/Parent/Student Compact
- Parent/Teacher Organization (PTO)
- Shared Decision-Making Committee (SDMC)
- Title One Annual School Meeting
- Teacher and Parent Meetings
- Grade-Level Parent Outreach Meetings

Shadowbriar Elementary School will implement these and other activities that will encourage parental involvement through the Title I program. All activities will be in compliance with Houston Independent School District Parental Involvement policies and guidelines and the Texas Education Agency guidelines. All parents will have an equal and adequate opportunity to participate in all segments of parental involvement activities.

Parent involvement is also addressed by providing parents with timely information about both our academic and social programs in our school newsletter, which is distributed monthly and posted on our website, http://schools.houstonisd.org/shadowbriares. We also post upcoming events on our school marquee and use HISD's callout system to ensure that parents are reminded of important upcoming events.